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To: T

T  Lisa Long, Executive Director 
 
Subject: Notice of Receipt of and Pending Action on Charter School Renewal with Revisions 
 
Date:   September 15, 2022 
 
 

Name of Charter School: New American Academy Charter School (The) 
BEDS Code:

Type of Request: Renewal with Revisions 
Current Charter Term: 
Proposed New Charter Term: 

07/01/2020-06/30/2023 
07/01/2023-06/30/2028 

Management Company: NA 
Grades Served in the Current Academic Year: K – Grade 5 
Approved Grades and Maximum Enrollment: K – Grade 5; 370 
Proposed R

rigorous instruction 
that enables our students to succeed in high school, 
college, and their future lives.”, to “The New American 
Academy Charter School builds strong relationships and 
creates an engaging community of lifelong learners” 
beginning in the 2023-2024 school year; and 

�x Amend its organizational chart to reflect significant 
changes beginning in the 2023-2024 school year. 

A determination regarding these revisions has not yet been made 
and is currently under review by the New York State Education 
Department. 

 
The application of this school is being reviewed for possible action at an upcoming Board of Regents meeting. You 
are receiving this notice since the school is located in your school district and/or your school is located in the same 
geographic region as the charter school seeking this proposed action. If you are not the school’s district of location, 
as indicated above, nothing further is required. However, if you seek to provide public comment regarding this 
proposed revision, additional information on how to do so is provided below. 
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Please note that pursuant to Education Law §2857(1) and 8 NYCRR §119.4 (available at 
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/psc/aboutcharterschools/lawsandregs/law.html), the school district of location is 


	The charter school’s district of location is required to provide the following required documentation to the Charter School Office:
	All documentation listed above must be submitted to charterschools@nysed.gov. The subject line of the e-mail should read “[Name of Charter School] Public Hearing.”
	In addition, as stated above, the Board of Regents welcomes all public comments on the proposed application, including those related to the programmatic and fiscal impact of the proposed application on other public and nonpublic schools in the area. C...
	Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, please contact the Charter School Office at charterschools@nysed.gov or (518) 474-1762.

